Welcome to the New Hanover Happenings!  
Summer has flown by and fall is quickly approaching.  Our kids are going back to school (yeah!); please be aware of school buses and children at bus stops.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations, you have successfully downloaded our app “New Hanover Happenings” to your Apple or Android cell phones.  It is still a work in progress and we will continue to update and tweak to make it the best app for our town.  The app will give you the ability to go to our town website as well as see all announcements regarding garbage/recycling pick-up, road closures and/or roadway improvement work and many other important notifications as we receive them.
We have several fall/winter events coming up.  I am looking forward to seeing you there!
Any questions or comments, you can reach me by contacting the Municipal Office at (609) 758-2172.

Sincerely,
Paul Peterla, New Hanover Township Committee
and Township Employees  
